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Grazia Italian Kitchen - Sandwiches and Salads

SERVICE LEVELS

Set Up Service

Our staff will set-up with a buffet linen, chafing dishes, all
serving pieces and have everything ready to enjoy at your
required start time. Then the staff person will return the same
day to pick

$50

**SPECIAL DIETARY ITEM**

Any food allergies or dietary restrictions should be noted here
to ensure your meal is handled with care. The chef will prepare
a meal accordingly or you can describe in detail what you would
like

$10

JUST FOR YOU

Ordering $150 or More? Get a free lunch!

Place an order of $150.00 or more (total food cost not including
tax or delivery charges) and receive a complimentary lunch
(value cannot exceed $15.00). Your lunch will be packaged
separately wit

$0

PLATES AND UTENSILS

Complimentary Plates, Napkins, Utensils and Serving
Utensils
Please include the number of guests you will be serving. We
will provide the appropriate number of service items for your
meal.

$0

APPETIZERS

Italian Chicken Skewers



(20 Skewers) Italian dressing marinated chicken, red bell
peppers, green bell peppers, roma tomatoes and red onions.

$56

Caprese Skewers

(20 Skewers) Fresh mozzarella, basil, roma tomatoes, extra
virgin olive oil, garlic, and balsamic glaze.

$52

Marinated Beef Tenderloin Skewers

(20 Skewers) Beef filet mignon, rosemary and horseradish
cream.

$155

Roasted Prosciutto

(20 Pieces) Fresh mozzarella, prosciutto, fresh basil, extra
virgin olive oil, garlic and balsamic glaze.

$74

Blue Crab Hushpuppies

(20 Pieces) Jumbo lump blue crab with cinnamon honey butter.

$72

Mini Crab Cakes

(20 Pieces) Jumbo lump crab, remoulade and puff pastry shell.

$64

Lasagna Eggrolls

(20 Pieces) Wonton wrapped lasagna with wagyu meat sauce.

$60

Build Your Own Bruschetta Bar

(Serves 20) Diced roma tomatoes, garlic, extra virgin olive oil,
balsamic, goat cheese, feta cheese, caramelized onions,
roasted garlic, and pesto.

$68

Avocado Toast

(20 Pieces) Multi grain toast, heirloom cherry tomatoes, extra
virgin olive oil, and feta cheese.

$58

Wagyu Meatballs

(30 Pieces) Wagyu beef meatballs with your choice of sauce
and toasted crostinis.

$76



SOUPS AND SALADS

Tomato Bisque Soup (Quart)

(Serves 4-6) Tomatoes, cream, and basil.

$24

Chicken Gianni Soup (Quart)

(Serves 4-6) Creamy chicken soup with potatoes, carrots,
onions, celery, and red pepper.

$24

Short Rib Beer Cheese Soup (Quart)

(Serves 4-6 .Karbach Love Street beer and smoked bacon.

$28

Mixed Green Salad (Small Bowl)

(SERVES 8-10) Mixed greens, red onions, tomatoes, feta,
carrots and balsamic vinaigrette.

$30

Mixed Green Salad (Large Bowl)

(SERVES 18-20) Mixed greens, red onions, tomatoes, feta,
carrots and balsamic vinaigrette.

$58

Caesar Salad (Small Bowl)

(Serves 8-10) Romaine lettuce, shaved Romano cheese, house
made croutons, and Caesar dressing.

$30

Caesar Salad (Large Bowl)

(Serves 18-20) Romaine lettuce, shaved Romano cheese,
house made croutons, and Caesar dressing.

$58

Caprese Stuffed Avocados

(10 Pieces) Fresh mozzarella, roasted cherry tomatoes, basil,
extra virgin olive oil, garlic, and balsamic glaze.

$50

Cucumber Salad (Small Bowl)

(Serves 8-10) Cucumber, feta, tomatoes, red onions, kalamata
olives, pine nuts, extra virgin olive oil, balsamic glaze, and
garlic.

$48



Cucumber Salad (Large Bowl)

(Serves 18-20) Cucumber, feta, tomatoes, red onions, kalamata
olives, pine nuts, extra virgin olive oil, balsamic glaze, and
garlic.

$88

Balsamic Chicken Salad (Small Bowl)

(Serves 8-10) Mixed greens, grilled chicken, grapes,
strawberries, candied walnuts, Gorgonzola, and balsamic
vinaigrette.

$42

Balsamic Chicken Salad (Large Bowl)

(Serves 18-20) Mixed greens, grilled chicken, grapes,
strawberries, candied walnuts, Gorgonzola, and balsamic
vinaigrette.

$78

Salmon Salad (Small Bowl)

(Serves 8-10) Mixed greens, tomatoes, asparagus, feta, onions,
and balsamic vinaigrette.

$60

Salmon Salad (Large Bowl)

(Serves 18-20) Mixed greens, tomatoes, asparagus, feta,
onions, and balsamic vinaigrette.

$112

Grilled Wagyu Steak Salad (Small Bowl)

(Serves 8-10) Mixed greens, tomatoes, Gorgonzola,
mushrooms, candied walnuts, creamy horseradish dressing
and balsamic glaze.

$72

Grilled Wagyu Steak Salad (Large Bowl)

(Serves 18-20) Mixed greens, tomatoes, Gorgonzola,
mushrooms, candied walnuts, creamy horseradish dressing
and balsamic glaze.

$132

Chicken Avocado Caprese Salad (Small Bowl)

(Serves 8-10) Mixed greens, grilled chicken, roasted cherry
tomatoes, fresh mozzarella, avocado, basil, and balsamic
vinaigrette.

$48



Chicken Avocado Caprese Salad (Large Bowl)

(Serves 18-20) Mixed greens, grilled chicken, roasted cherry
tomatoes, fresh mozzarella, avocado, basil, and balsamic
vinaigrette.

$88

SALAD BOX LUNCHES

Caesar Salad Box Lunch

Romaine hearts, shaved Romano cheese, and Caesar
dressing. Served with a cookie and artisan bread.

$5

Mixed Green Salad Box Lunch

Mixed greens, red onions, pepperoncini, tomatoes, feta,
shredded carrots, balsamic vinaigrette. Served with a cookie
and artisan bread.

$5

Cucumber Salad Box Lunch

Cucumber, feta, tomatoes, red onions, kalamata olives, pine
nuts, extra virgin olive oil, balsamic glaze, and garlic. Served
with a cookie and artisan bread.

$8

Balsamic Chicken Salad Box Lunch

Mixed greens, grilled chicken, grapes, strawberries, candied
walnuts, Gorgonzola, and balsamic vinaigrette. Served with a
cookie and artisan bread.

$14

Salmon Salad Box Lunch

Mixed greens, tomatoes, asparagus, feta, onions, and balsamic
vinaigrette. Served with a cookie and artisan bread.

$16

Grilled Wagyu Flat Iron Salad Box Lunch

Mixed greens, tomatoes, Gorgonzola, mushrooms, candied
walnuts, creamy horseradish dressing, and balsamic glaze.
Served with a cookie and artisan bread.

$17

Chicken Avocado Caprese Salad Box Lunch

Mixed greens, grilled chicken, roasted cherry tomatoes, fresh
mozzarella, avocado, basil, and balsamic vinaigrette.

$14



SANDWICH BOX LUNCHES

Short Rib Grilled Cheese Sandwich Box

Award winning short rib, Texas Toast, and sliced American
cheese, served with tomato basil soup, choice of side and a
fresh baked cookie.

$13

Meatball Sandwich Box Lunch

Wagyu beef meatballs, meat sauce, mozzarella cheese, and
ranch dipping sauce on a baguette. Served with choice of side
and a fresh baked cookie.

$11

Chicken Parmigiana Sandwich Box Lunch

Parmesan breaded chicken, marinara, mozzarella cheese, and
ranch dipping sauce on a baguette. Served with choice of side
and a fresh baked cookie.

$12

Italian Club Sandwich Box Lunch

Ham, Genoa salami, capicola, pepperoni, provolone cheese,
lettuce, tomato, red onions, and olive mix on a baguette.
Served with choice of side and a fresh baked cookie.

$11

Muffuletta Sandwich Box Lunch

Ham, Genoa salami, mortedella, mozzarella cheese, provolone
cheese, and olive mix, on muffuletta, bread. Served with choice
of side and a fresh baked cookie.

$13

Chicken Arrostito Sandwich Box Lunch

Grilled chicken, roasted peppers, red onions, pesto, cream,
spinach, and Romano cheese on a baguette. Served with
choice of side and a fresh baked cookie

$12

French Dip Sandwich Box Lunch

Prime ribeye, red onions, mushrooms, provolone cheese, and
au jus on a baguette. Served with choice of side and a fresh
baked cookie.

$13



Croissant Chicken Salad Sandwich Box Lunch

Diced chicken, candied walnuts, celery, grapes, basil, lettuce,
tomato, and red onion on a croissant. Served with choice of
side and a fresh baked cookie.

$11

Spicy Sausage & Peppers Sandwich Box Lunch

Spicy Italian sausage, roasted peppers, marinara sauce, and
provolone cheese on a baguette. Served with choice of side
and a fresh baked cookie.

$12

BLTA Sandwich Box Lunch

Applewood smoked bacon, sliced avocado, lettuce, tomatoes,
balsamic, and pesto aioli on Texas Toast. Served with choice of
side and a fresh baked cookie.

$11

SIDES

Short Rib Mac and Cheese

(Serves 10)

$40

Triple Cheese Jalapeno Mac

(Serves 10)

$45

Parmesan Whipped Potatoes

(Serves 10)

$30

Pancetta Risotto

(Serves 10)

$40

Honey Balsamic Feta Brussel Sprouts

(Serves 10)

$35

Grilled Asparagus

(Serves 10)

$35

Sauteed Spinach



(Serves 10) $30

Twice Baked Gnocchi

(Serves 10)

$45

Pasta Sauce (Quart) $14

Bread Oil (Quart)

Grazia's seasoned bread oil.

$14

DESSERTS

Cannoli

(Each)

$3

Fresh Baked Cookies

(Each)

$3

Cheesecake Bites

(Each)

$2.5

Mini Cupcakes

(Each)

$3.5

Chocolate Covered Strawberries

(Each)

$3

Bread Pudding

(Each)

$4

BEVERAGES

Sweet Iced Tea (Gallon)

**Ice Not Included** Includes 12 plastic cups, sweeteners,
lemons and straws.

$10



Unsweet Iced Tea (Gallon)

**Ice Not Included** Includes 12 plastic cups, sweeteners,
lemons and straws.

$10

Orange Juice (Gallon)

**Ice Not Included** Includes 12 plastic cups.

$24

Coffee (Gallon)

Includes 12 paper cups, sweetener and creamer.

$24

Bottled Water $1.5

Coke (12 pack) $12

Diet Coke (12 pack) $12

Sprite (12 pack) $12

Dr. Pepper (12 pack) $12

Lemonade (Gallon)

**Ice Not Included** Includes 12 plastic cups and straws.

$10

Ice (20 lbs.) $5

Coke (12 oz. can) $1

Diet Coke (12 oz. can) $1

Sprite (12 oz. can) $1

Dr. Pepper (12 oz. can) $1


